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Your help is needed to
continue this unique community celebration!

Our 2016 Hometown Holiday Celebration and Parade is coming right up, on the weekend of Saturday, December
3. Thanks to the help of folks like you, we have a decades-long history of great bands, floats, local clubs and
groups, horse entries and dance troupes. And, we always have surprise entries, like Kirk’s Tow Truck train and
Terri Dautcher’s walking Chinese dragon. What will it be this year?

Santa is always the Parade highlight. After the parade, Santa will visit with the kids at the Senior Center. Alex Ray
and the Rotarians will host their famous “Chill-buster” BBQ and Bonfire, then everyone near the town center will
be able to enjoy a wonderful fireworks display. Each year this highly popular event attracts thousands of viewers.

This letter is to ask for your support. The event budget covers fireworks, decorations, advertising, postage, prizes,
traffic control, and travel expenses for bands. This year, Plymouth Rotary will donate a portion of any surplus
funds to two charities—the Young Ladies Library Association, as they begin preservation and renovation of the
Old Webster Courthouse (built in 1774), now home to the Plymouth Historical Museum and Memory House
and Keep the Heat On, a fuel assistance fundraiser organized by the Plymouth Area Democrats to benefit the
Plymouth Area Community Closet’s fuel assistance program.

We hope we can count on you to be a Major Contributor with a gift of $500 or more. If your budget does not
allow a major gift, we are appreciative of support at any level — $50, $100, $200 or more. Your donation is fully
tax deductible. (Plymouth Rotary Foundation 501(c) 3 #59-3841932)

Please make your check payable to:
Plymouth Rotary Foundation
MAIL TO: Woodsville Guaranty Savings Bank
ATTN: Marcie Gowen
7 Town West Road, Plymouth, NH 03264

We're including a copy of our 2015 Schedule of Events as an example of the broad range of community engagement
and the variety of events. Major contributors will be recognized on the published version which will go to print on
November 7. Of course, we will recognize ALL our contributors in our big Thank You ad after the celebration.

For more information, or to call with your pledge of support, please contact:
Marcie Gowen 236-9121.



